United States Senate WASHINGTON, DC 20510

May 20, 2022

Ms. Nuria Fernandez Office of the Administrator Federal Transit Administration 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington, DC 20590

Dear Administrator Fernandez,

I am pleased to write this letter encouraging the full and fair consideration of the application from Metropolitan Atlanta Rapid Transit Authority (MARTA) for Federal Transit Administration (FTA) FY 22 2022 Low or No Emission Grant Program discretionary funding.

If awarded, this funding will be used to transition the MARTA bus fleet to clean fuel technologies. MARTA's approach for these buses to run out of Perry Garage in Northwest Atlanta and serve West and Southwest Atlanta communities will help reduce air pollution and improve quality of life in those underserved neighborhoods. The other major benefit will be helping to bring about workforce training opportunities to make sure that all Metro Atlantans can benefit from our developing clean energy economy.

I encourage your full and fair consideration of this application, consistent with all agency rules and regulations. If you have any questions, please contact Titus Cornell at (202) 224-3643 or titus cornell@warnock.senate.gov.

Sincerely,

Reverend Raphael Warnock United States Senator

R.,415W=